
From:
To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Proposed upgrading of roads around and near Stonehenge
Date: 02 April 2022 21:20:20

Dear sir,

I am vehemently opposed to the proposed work by National Highways to upgrade the
roads around and leading to the site of Stonehenge. This historic site needs to be left alone
so that it can be appreciated for what it is, a memorial to our ancestors' ingenuity and
creative impulse. It is a mark of huge disrespect to the builders of this monument that we
deem it right to deface the landscape surrounding this iconic structure with engineering
answers to our twenty-first century obsession with transport. The car and the internal
combustion engine are going to be phased out by the government's plan to decarbonise our
civilisation so that future generations can survive. This project is reminiscent of the
previous century when the building of wider and bigger roads was seen as the way
forward. This can no longer be the case and National Highways needs to re-think its
strategy, not just in the case of Stanehenge but in many other proposed road
developments. 

Yours sincerely

Adrian Kendon




